
Please snap the QR code to complete the  
GHS Title I Parent and Family Input Survey March 24, 2022 

 

 
Please join us on Zoom this Thursday at 6pm for our annual Title I Parent 
& Family Input Meeting. We are interested in your ideas about our services 
covered under Title I. What are things that we are using our funds for that 
should be continued? What might you like to see? How can we assist 
families to strengthen learning outcomes at home? How can we better 
support you as parents and guardians of Gulf High Buccaneers? 
The meeting is on Zoom at 6pm Thursday March 24 and will last for about 
45 minutes. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85260596752?pwd=elZyK2xXTjN1dUg0U3M
0dzNtNUpUdz09 
 
You may also provide your input by using this link: 
http://ghs.pasco.k12.fl.us/mform/view.php?id=127268 
 
Thank you! 
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